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Hello there

I Zoomed into your last City Council meeting a few weeks ago and I was horrified at all the hate speech that was
spouted. I will not be Zooming into your meetings again, as it was awful to be subjected to that level of racism and
homophobia.

I vehemently urge you to do away with your Zoom option and make your meetings in person. I am happy to show
up in person when I can, but I will never again Zoom into your meetings.

Thank you.

Best,
Claire




